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C. The Company will not sell Customer Account Information, except 
in connection with sales of certain aged receivables to collection 
firms for purposes of removing this liability from its accounts, 
unless it receives Informed Customer Consent. 

 

III.  DISCLOSURE WITHOUT CUSTOMER CONSENT 
 

A. The Company shall disclose Customer Account Information when 
required by law or Commission requests or rules. This includes law 
enforcement requests supported by warrants or court orders 
specifically naming the customers whose information is sought, and 
judicially enforceable subpoenas. The provision of such information 
will be reasonably limited to the amount authorized by law or 
reasonably necessary to fulfill a request compelled by law. 
 
B. Informed Customer Consent is not required for the disclosure of 
customer name and address to a provider of a value-added program or 
service, regardless of whether that provider is a utility affiliate 
or other entity within the corporate structure, or to a value-added 
program or service competitor, in compliance with MCL 
460.10ee(10)(a) and Mich Admin Code, R 460.10109(2). 
 
C. Informed Customer Consent is not required for the disclosure of 
Aggregated Data. 

 
IV. DISCLOSURE TO COMPANY AGENTS AND CONTRACTORS 
 

A. The company shall disclose only the necessary Customer Account 
Information to Company Agents and Contractors working on behalf of 
the Company for Primary Purposes and any other function relating to 
providing electric services without obtaining Informed Customer 
Consent. 
 
B. Contracts between the Company and its Company Agents or 
Contractors specify that all Company Agents and Contractors are 
held to the same confidentiality and privacy standards as the 
Company, its employees, and its operations. These contracts also 
prohibit Company Agents or Contractors from using any information 
supplied by the Company for any purpose not defined in the 
applicable contract. 
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